
 

 
 
 

    

Memo 
 
Date:   August 10, 2020 
 
To:   Clergy, parish staff and bulletin editors  
 
From:   Daniel West, Marriage and Natural Family Planning, Office of 

Formation & Discipleship 
            

Re:    Message from Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

 

Marriage Encounter weekends offer couples opportunities to reflect on their 
vocation and improve their communication skills. Their weekends are 
continuing in a virtual setting. Please see this letter for further details. 
 
If you would like more information on Marriage Encounter, please visit their 
website or contact Roger and Annie Borrello at rogerandann@mydoll.org.  
 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/Marriage-Encounter-Letter-8-2020.pdf
https://gatn-wwme.org/index.php
mailto:rogerandann@mydoll.org

